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Posted on: October 19, 2015 

Burglary in McKinleyville - Case 201505026 

On Monday, October 19, 2015 at approximately 7:09 a.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 
from an employee at Ace Hardware in McKinleyville stating the business had been broken into. The reporting 
party stated a glass door was broken by the suspect(s) and two rifles were taken from the store. Deputies and 
an Evidence Technician arrived on scene and are currently investigating this incident. The approximate 
estimated value of the rifles is $3,700.  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

 
Mike Downey 
Sheriff  

 


